Our Ref. Your Ref.

Contact W. Gordon

Email licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Direct Dial 01224 522377 Direct Fax 01224 522937

2/7/2014

Tony Adu



CITY COUNCIL Legal and Democratic Services Corporate Governance Aberdeen City Council Business Hub 6 L1S Marischal College Aberdeen AB10 1AB

Tel 01224 522000 Minicom 01224 522381 DX 529450, Aberdeen 9 www.aberdeencity.gov.uk

Dear Sir

## LICENSING COMMITTEE 1 JULY 2014 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL OF A TAXI LICENCE

I refer to your attendance at the above Committee.

I have to inform you that at their meeting held on 1 July 2014 the Licensing Committee resolved that your application be deferred.

However, you must submit a valid substitution application by 21 July 2014. To be valid the application must be for a vehicle which is not currently on another taxi or private hire car. In addition this vehicle must pass a taxi test by 21 July 2014.

If a valid application is not submitted the application with be determined by the Licensing Urgent Business Sub Committee.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

William Gordon
Licensing Assistant
Team 3
Litigation and Licensing

ANGELA SCOTT DIRECTOR









